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support the Victorian Aboriginal Legal Service to continue to facilitate the
Custody Notification Service in conjunction with increases in demand, as

required by ss 464AAB and 464FA of the Crimes Act 1958 (Vic);

amend s 464FA of the Crimes Act 1958 (Vic) to provide that an
investigating official must contact the Victorian Aboriginal Legal Service in
all circumstances where a person taken into custody self identifies as an

Aboriginal person;

support the development of guidelines on the application of s 3A of the
Bail Act 1977 (Vic) in partnership with Aboriginal organisations and peak
legal bodies, to ensure appropriate consideration of a person’s
Aboriginality during bail processes, in accordance with the
recommendation of the Australian Law Reform Commission in its report,
Pathways to Justice—Inquiry into the Incarceration Rate of Aboriginal and

Torres Strait Islander Peoples.





https://www.sentencingcouncil.vic.gov.au/sites/default/files/2019-08/Is_Sentencing_in_Victoria_Lenient.pdf



https://libertyvictoria.org.au/content/sentencing-guidance-reference
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